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Comments: This request is misleading. The Snowmobile safety huts have been here for years, do not charge

anyone and require donations to keep going. The new huts being introduced by this will only benefit people

paying to stay there, yes, that's a hotel in a hut. The areas in which these new hotel huts will be staged have no

infrastructure in place, including parking, to support this endeavor. Will the new companies looking to profit off the

national forest be helping to upgrade roads, parking locations, grooming of snow trails? The fees being paid will

not cover this maintenance required. How will they improve our national forest, or will this bring more garbage,

traffic, and cars to an area that is not designed for this to begin with. I think with the type of gear available today,

anyone can take a few classes and go to Mt. Baker to tent camp. Allow guide services first prior to allowing

Commerical hotel huts. This would first show our community the impact of furthering traffic to the mountain. I'm

sorry, but we literally can't build an ADU on our own property to help support the houseless mess in Bellingham,

but now we are going to allow commercialization in the national forests? I guess big business wins again.


